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March 5, 2024 

 

Re: Aggregated Farm Gate Delivery Reports (AB 1404) Reporting for 2023 Due April 1, 
2024.  

Dear Agricultural Water Supplier,  

This letter is to remind agricultural water suppliers of the annual Aggregated Farm Gate 
Delivery Report Form submittal requirements and date.  

Agricultural water suppliers who supply 2,000 acre-feet or more of irrigation water or 
water to 2,000 or more irrigated acres are required to submit to the California 
Department of Water Resources (DWR) an annual report on the aggregated volume of 
water they delivered to agricultural customers within their service area by April 1st of 
each year for the previous calendar year.  

This report must be submitted electronically and report on the aggregate volume of 
water delivered to land overlying each groundwater basin(s) or sub-basin(s) within the 
agricultural water supplier’s service area.  

Please submit your form via the on-line submittal on DWR’s WUEdata Portal available 
at:https://wuedata.water.ca.gov/secure/login_auth.asp?msg=inactivity&referer=%2Fsec
ure%2FDefault%2Easp 

If you did not meet the reporting requirements, please notify DWR by submitting 
your form on the WUEdata Portal and selecting the “AFGDR Exemption” 
checkbox. 

Resources:  

• To identify groundwater basins or sub-basins within your service area, please 
see DWR’s groundwater interactive map available at: 
https://sgma.water.ca.gov/webgis/?appid=SGMADataViewer#gwlevel 

• Additional information on groundwater basins can be found in DWR’s Bulletin 
118 at: https://water.ca.gov/Programs/Groundwater-Management/Bulletin-118 

• For additional information on Aggregated Farm Gate Delivery Reporting, please 
visit: https://water.ca.gov/Programs/Water-Use-And-Efficiency/Agricultural-Water-
Use-Efficiency, under the “Aggregated Farm Gate Delivery Reporting” tab.  
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If you have any questions, please contact agwue@water.ca.gov, or your designated 
Aggregated Farm Gate Delivery Report (AFGDR) Specialist. The role of the AFGDR 
Specialist is to assist agricultural water suppliers with farm gate delivery report 
submissions and review submissions for accuracy and completeness.   

The designations are as follows (see the map of areas):   

• Northern region, please contact Sarah Ko at sarah.ko@water.ca.gov. 

• Central region, please contact Julia Roldan at julia.roldan@water.ca.gov. 

• Southern region, please contact Michelle Pombrol at 
michelle.pombrol@water.ca.gov. 

 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jennifer Morales 
Supervisor, Agricultural Water Use Efficiency Unit 
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